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Comments: As a lifelong citizen of Ketchikan I would like to see this area closed to any kind of commercial

use..such as large tourism type stuff. ward lake area should be further developed and improved with local

residents and independent travelers and visitors to further enjoy..the people in Ketchikan need more wintertime

recreational opportunities like better access in the winter ..

It would also be important to me to see the recreational area opened up to street legal huv and at use and mabe

more trails built just for that kind of recreational use.there is a large community of responsible riders that would

love to have more opportunities here on the island.

Thank you for reading my comments..Rod Bray


